
 
 

Monday 26th September 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

 

I am delighted to inform you that a coach from Priorsfield School Tennis 

Academy has offered to provide the Year 3 children with free tennis 

coaching sessions on a Friday morning with the aim of promoting a love 

for tennis.  

 

The sessions will last for 30 minutes and will encourage the children to 

experience new prospects. Additionally this will also be an excellent 

opportunity to develop the children’s understanding of the importance of 

healthy eating and being active, an area which they will cover in science 

and PSHCE this year.  

 

The sessions will begin this Friday, 30th September 2016 and will run 

until the end of this half term.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss S Warner 

 

 

 

 

PE Coordinator 
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